The Town Council of the Town of Oxford met in special session on Monday, May 13, 2024. Rusty Hoaks, Jim Deckard, Tina Coffman, Terry Zink and Larry Barnard were present. Town employee present was Clerk-Treasurer Deanna Sutherlin and Linda Ralston, Utility Trainer. This meeting was to open discussion regarding the 2024 Budget.

Hoaks opened the meeting at 7:03pm.

Ralston brought forth to the board a new payment arrangement for a town customer as the customer is having difficulty with the current arrangement. Coffman motioned to approve the new payment arrangement; Barnard seconded the motion. No one opposed.

All board members gave input on what they would like to see on the budget. Budget changes were discussed. No motions were made during the budget discussion.

Coffman made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Barnard; the meeting adjourned at 8:22 PM.

The next regular Town Council meeting is Monday, April 15, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. at the Oxford Town Hall. The public is welcome and invited to attend.

Submitted by Dlawno Sufficien
DEANNA SUTHERLIN, CLERK-TREASURER
Approved by Rell U
RUSSELL HOAKS, COUNCIL PRESIDENT
Date Approved